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[School Motto) Voluntary Respect and Cooperation
[Educational Goal] ~Developing students who are active, think and judge on their own~
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Human Rights Meeting

On Friday, December 2nd, we held a human
rights meeting. The student council, each
special committee, and each grade made
presentations on human rights. With the
student council at the center, each
committee made a wonderful presentation.
The first and second graders made posters
about human rights, and the third graders
were able to explain human | EEE——

rights to understand easily.
It was a great meeting that
made it clear that everyone is
seriously  thinking about
human rights.
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On Mnoday, December 19th | International Day
was held. Mr. Ukita of Wakeshizuatani High
School, who has experience interviewing Ichiro
of the Mariners and Kenji Joshima talked us
his story. In the 6th period, first year students
exchanged talking with 6 people who came
from the U.S.A.(Hawaii),Canada, the
Philippines, England, Jamaica, and Ukraine.
It was run mainly by first-year students, and it
@ Wwas precious time.

Exchmge Wlth Okfsme

On Monday, December 19th, the students
welcomed Alona from Ukraine for an
exchange activity. We had a zoom talk
with a support group in Mariupol,
y Ukraine. Alona translated the
exchanges in Ukranian into English,
and it was a good exchange to
understand what’s going on. The 3A
classroom had a very international
atmosphere. We all go to school every
day and spend a normal life, but the
people of Mariupol, whom we met
today, are suffering from the war, and
seemed to be under attack. We felt

grateful for peace.



